
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
   
 
February 19, 2021 
 
 

Dear Forrestville Valley Community, 
 
Please see our COVID-19 updates from this week: 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
*Year to date, 56 households account for the 70 positive cases and the total number includes all students and staff. 

 
No close contacts were indentified within the school or transportation settings. 

 
Transmission Continues to Remain LOW! 

 
This Tuesday staff were afforded the opportunity to receive their second COVID-19 vaccine. Thank you to our high 
school students and parents as 9-12 grade experienced full remote instruction to provide for necessary flexibility in 
staffing patterns. 

 
 As always, thank you for helping to keep our cases low!   
 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Smith 

Data Total District FJSHS FGS GVGS 
Number of Cases this week 1 0 1 0 

Percent of Cases this week 0.13% 0.00% 0.39% 0.00% 

Year to Date Cases* 70 40 24 2 

Year to Date Percent of Cases 8.93% 9.26% 9.41% 2.44% 
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